

The European Federation of Organisations for Medical Physics

Registered Office: Fairmount House, 230 Tadcaster Road, York, YO24 1ES, UK www.efomp.org

President

Ing. Jaroslav Ptáček President of CAMP LFRO FN Olomouc I.P. Pavlova 6 775 20 Olomouc Czech Republic

20th September 2013

Dear Janoslav,

On behalf of the Board and Council of EFOMP I would like to thank CAMP most sincerely for organising the recent EFOMP School for Medical Physics Experts.

We received a number of communications from people saying how much they had enjoyed the school and how it had benefitted their career.

We realise how much effort it takes to put on such an event and we are pleased that CAMP was prepared to do this.

Of course, the success of the school means that we will be approaching CAMP to put on a school next year.

Once again many thanks,

Reply to:

Prof. Peter F Sharp OBE, Department of Biomedical Physics and Bioengineering, Foresterhill, Aberdeen AB25 2ZD, UK.

phone: +44 1224 552499; fax:+44 1224 552514; e-mail: p.sharp@abdn.ac.uk